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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Date: 
November 9, 2022 
 
To: 
All Court Users, Local Bar Association and other Justice agencies 
 
From: 
The Superior Court of California, County of Siskiyou 
 
Subject: 
New Case Management System and Public Portal 
 
 

 

The Court went live on a new case management system on November 7, 2022, we 
ask for your patience with our staff during this transition period. 
 
In addition, there is a new Public Portal to case information, which is available 
through our website.  The site does require that you register and create an 
account. 
 

Thank you. 
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